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June 2022 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are very aware of the cost of living crisis and want to do what we can to help and support parents to afford 
good quality uniform items. As a result, the Board of Governors will provide each boy with either a new 
bodywarmer or coat free of charge. The items are very good quality and will normally be sold for £35-40 each.  
 
The Student Council have requested these new uniform items. The pupils have asked that these items be worn 
inside the school building but not in classrooms. As a result, other non-uniform hoodies/coats must be removed 
at the school gates. 
 
 

 
 
On Friday 24th June, pupils will be given an opportunity to try on these items and we will provide you with details 
of their size. 
 
You will receive a survey via text message on Friday afternoon. This will allow you to place an order for the item 
(coat or body warmer) you want your son to receive in August.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
M Montgomery 


